
8. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 GOLF LINKS RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
 Janet Begg was in attendance to suggest that the Board consider holding its meetings at the Civic 

Offices until dedicated, integrated accommodation is arranged for the Community Board and staff.  
She considered that this would be cost effective and still convenient for members of the community to 
attend. 

 
 The Board decided that a Board accommodation item be included in the agenda for the next Board 

meeting and that Board members informally seek the views of residents’ groups on the option of 
holding Board meetings at Civic Offices. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


